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Docket Nos. 30-03772
30-03770
70-00221

General Dynamics Corporation
Electric Boat Division
ATTN: Mr. P. T. Veliotis

General Manager
Eastern Point Road
Groton, Connecticut 06340

Gentlemen:
i

l
Subject: Inspection Nos. 30-03772/80-01,30-03770/80-01,70-00221/80-01 |

This refers to the inspection conducted by Ms. M. Campbell and Mr. F. Costello
of this office on April 16, 1980 of activities authorized by NRC License
Nos. 06-01781-08, 06-01761 03 and SNM-205 and to the discussions of our findings
held by Ms. Campbell and Mr. Costello with Mr. W. Lord and other members of |your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

J

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your licenses as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules
and regulations and the conditions of your licenses. The inspection consisted
of selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews
with personnel, measurements made by the inspector, and observations by the
inspector.

In addition, our inspector examined those activities conducted under your
License No. 06-01781-08 relating to the subjects covered in your letters to U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I, dated January 31,1979; to U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, Director of Material Safety and Safeguards dated July 19,
1979, and your letter to U.S. Nucleer Regulatory Commission, Director of Nuclear
Material Safety and Safeguards dated December 21, 1979. We have no further
questions regarding these matters.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were observed.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the
Public Document Room.
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No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any ouestions
concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

/ -

"
u
ilbert W. Crocker, Acting Chief.g Otterials Radiological Protection
Section
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